
 

Please Travel Smart on your 

journey to school to help reduce 

the impact of traffic. 

If you live nearby please try to 
walk to school. 
Walking is a great way to keep fit 
and it helps to reduce congestion. 
There are footpaths from Windsor 
Crescent to Goodwood Crescent 
and another towards the top 

shops. 

The Top Shops 

If you would like to travel to 
school by scooter or bicycle,  
we hope we will have some storage 
very soon so you can leave your bike 

or scooter at school! 

 
If you arrive by car 
 

Please do not park near 
or on the yellow zig zag 
lines or in front of the 
car park gate. 
Please park further 
away and walk the last 
distance. 
Maybe you could think 
about sharing your car 

journey too? 

There are bus routes  
around school.  
 
For more information see: 

www.derbysbus.info 

=  BUS STOP 
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